HB 2498 —-- STUDENT CURATORS
SPONSOR: Hicks

This bill specifies that, the ninth member of the Board of Curators
of the University of Missouri shall be a student curator who shall
have the right to vote on any matter before the board. The student
curator may be from any congressional district, and his or her
district may be the same as one member of the board.

The first student curator shall be appointed in January 2022, and
shall serve a two-year term provided the person maintains the
status of a full-time student. Such student curator shall replace
the nonvoting student representative appointed under current law.

The student representative serving on August 28, 2020, shall remain
in such position until a student curator is appointed, provided

such student representative continues to meet current requirements.

This bill is similar to SB 811 and HB 2436 (2020).



